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The state of Florida has recently amended their personal injury protection statutes.
As a result of these changes, carriers are no longer permitted to offer a $2,000 deductible
for Personal Injury Protection (PIP); the maximum allowable deductible is now $1,000. This
revision applies to all new and renewal business effective on or after October 1, 2003. For
your renewal business which may be affected by this change, we have prepared a
policyholder notice to explain these changes to your insureds.

The revised form, number 67320, carries a revised edition date of 09/03. Attached
is a copy of the revised form and the policyholder notice for your reference, and the new
form has been posted in the PIP Manual at the AIG Programs web-site
(www.lexingtoninsurance.com).

We appreciate your cooperation. If you have any questions regarding this notice,
please contact your Program Manager.
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